May 18, 2018
Greetings from Your Executive Director:

In response to my last update, we have received interest from the following Chiefs who have indicated that they would be willing to serve on the Executive Board.  They are listed alphabetically:
1. Steve Crown, Wenatchee Police Department
1. Pete Fisher, Fife Police Department 
1. Gary Jenkins, Pullman Police Department
1. Dan Yourkoski, Normandy Park Police Department
Also up for election is the Active position, which is for an Active member of the association that is not a municipal chief or sheriff. Mark Couey from the Office of the Insurance Commissioner has indicated he plans to run for re-election to the position.

In addition to the individuals named above, nominations/write-in's will also be taken from the floor at the time of the election.
We all appreciate our colleagues who are willing to serve and we'll see you next week!  
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